
    EYFS 
Autumn

Term Two
Welcome to our class letter
for this half term.  We are
excited to share with you our
learning journey. Click here
to see our knowledge
organiser.

Phonics- oral blending, writing
short words- consonant, vowel,

consonant. Reading tricky
words I to no go into he we she

be
Writing- beginning to write lists

and labels.

In Literacy
SDG 10 Reduced Inequalities

We will be learning all about how times of
celebration unite people. We wil learn

about different celebrations from around
the world and from a variety of religions
and cultures. We will talk about common

themes within these celebrations and link
to our own customs and traditions.

In Maths

Using vocabulary more, fewer and
equal, composition on numbers,

part/ whole models,  1:1 counting to
20, 2d and 3d shapes, weighing and

measurement.

 In Personal, Social and
Emotional

Development

In RE

In Understanding
the World

We are learning about
celebrations and special occasions
around the world including: Guy

Fawkes night, Diwali,
Remembrance Day, Thanksgiving,

Hanukah and Christmas.
We will be exploring light and
dark. We will be taking part in
activities around Anti- Bullying
Week, Road Safety Week, World
Kindness Day and Children In

Need.
We are going on a visit to the

Valley in Buckden to learn about
the redevelopment.

In Expressive Arts
and Design

We are learning how to manipulate
clay to create a desired outcome. 

We are also putting on a nativity with
singing, acting and dancing.

In Physical
Development

We are doing gymnastics
learning to roll, jump,

leap, balance and travel
on mats initially then
moving onto bench

apparatus.

Other News

PE
PE days are Wednesdays.

Please ensure your child has
an indoor PE kit, with

shorts, T-shirt and plimsoles,
as well as an outdoor PE kit

with trackie bottoms,
sweatshirt and trainers.

Homework:

Daily reading - Please can you ensure
you read with your child three times a

week.

The reading records will be checked
twice a week on Monday and Thursday
and books will be changed these days.

Please can you ensure your child's
reading folder is in school everyday.

Talk homework - please see your
child's class Blog for their weekly talk

homework.

We will be in communication by the
end of November with details about
the Nativity play including costume
requests and lines to learn. Exciting!

If you need to contact the EYFS team,
email:

eyfs@buckdenacademy.org

We are learning the
significance of

Christmas to Christians. 

We will be recognising similarities
and diferences in how people live,

gaining an appreciation for different
customs and traditions and learning

about road safety.

We are using the Skills Builder
lessons to help improve our

speaking.

In Communication
and Language

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/73DE9E2A8523ABE2D7377B8BF20996FF.pdf

